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EXPLANATION: 
 
Apologies to Scrutiny Members for the continued delay of this report.   
 
However, as reported at the last meeting held on 5th March 2021, the report would be more 
informative if presented after the meeting of the Action Planning Group in March. Whilst this 
meeting has taken place it became clear that further review is required for some of the 
measures before it is finalised and this meeting will take place towards the end of this month. 
The outcomes from the 2 Welsh Government consultations on Air Quality are awaiting 
publication and once received may further influence measures contained within the Delivery 
Plan.   
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